
On behalf of the Brebeuf Alumni Association I am pleased 
to announce several exciting new initiatives involving our 
alumni.  

First, the Alumni Association is formally launching the 
“Brebeuf Technology Fund” to generate $50,000.00 in 
financial support so that Brebeuf College can continue to 
provide an excellent academic experience for its students. 
The monies raised through the technology fund will help to 
purchase state of the art items such as computers, laptops, 
and smartboards. The alumni have been very generous in 
supporting Brebeuf in our previous fundraising campaigns 
and we are confident that our graduates will join us this new 
fundraising initiative. Please take a moment to print off the 
pledge card on page 10 of this newsletter and send in 
your tax receiptable contribution today.

While we would certainly welcome your financial support,  
the school is also interested in receiving donations of 
computer products and other high-tech learning aids. If you 
have such products available (e.g. computer monitors, 
keyboards, laptops, etc) please contact Principal Anthony 
Azzopardi at anthony.azzopardi@tcdsb.org 

Second, the Alumni Association is encouraging all grad 
classes to consider holding a reunion when their year 
reaches a milestone, such as a 5th, 10th, 15th, 20th, 25th 
anniversary. Please see further details on page 3 as to how 
we can help your class plan these events. 

Third, the Alumni Association has begun very preliminary 
planning for the 50th Anniversary celebrations at Brebeuf in 
2013. We would welcome input and assistance in this 
important milestone from all interested alumni.

Many thanks to the alumni who advertised in this newsletter 
and to the tireless efforts of :

Merry Christmas to all alumni and their families and best 
wishes for 2011.

Frank MacGrath ’82 
Chairman, Brebeuf Alumni Association

Dear Alumni and Friends,

Although it is now my third year as principal, I continue to be 
amazed daily by the variety of events that continually reflect 
the vibrant community we have here at Brebeuf College 
School. Whether it is in academics, athletics, co-curricular 
activities, or faith formation, it is clear that Brebeuf continues 
to be a school with a difference. It is not surprising that 
many of the local alumni and staff send their sons to this 
school.

An important factor that makes Brebeuf stand out from most 
schools is the enthusiastic and generous support of our 
alumni. We are thankful for the thousands of dollars raised 
over the years. In order to ensure that Brebeuf remains at 
the forefront of Catholic education, we need to invest 
continually in technology, which is used to benefit all 
students. We appreciate the Alumni Association setting a 
goal of raising $50,000 for much-needed equipment. 

Alumni generosity is not just financial. Many alumni provide 
work opportunities for students involved in our growing co-
operative education programme. Others mentor students in 
our Alumni Speaker Series. Some actively coach our teams 
or donate computer equipment. They attend our concerts, 
plays, and the Communion Breakfast. Our alumni 
demonstrate how they live the best ideal of a Brebeuf 
education, to be “men for others” through the work they do 
in their communities and by giving back to their alma mater 
and to the next generation of Brebeufians. 

As our patron, St. Jean de Brebeuf, wrote in Canada's first 
Christmas carol, “The holy Child of Earth and Heaven is born 
today for you. Come kneel before the radiant boy, who 
brings you beauty, peace, and joy”. May the Christ Child be 
with you and your families this Christmas and in the New 
Year. I look forward to meeting many of you at the 
upcoming Brebeuf Alumni events.

God bless,

Anthony Azzopardi
Principal
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Principal’s Message Alumni Update

The Alumni Association maintains a web site, email and business 
directory to help alumni stay in contact with the school and each other. 

Help us grow the email directory by sending your email address to
brebeufalumni@yahoo.com

Add your business to the Alumni Business Directory at 

Visit www.brebeufalumni.org or the school site
 www.brebeufcollege.ca

Brebeuf Alumni is on Facebook! Please join us in cyberspace.

www.brebeufalumni.org/business.php

Brebeuf Website

·Michael Da Costa ‘92
Bryon Di Sera ‘81
Michael Flint ‘89
Peter Gillespie ‘85

Andrew Munro ‘82
Jonathan Page ‘93
Marc Vittorio ‘01
Steve White ‘81

Please forward the electronic version on this newsletter  
available online at  www.brebeufalumni.org

to any alumni who may not have received a copy.



Presentation Brothers' Canadian Centenary
One hundred years ago , the first Presentation Brothers set 
foot on Canadian soil in Montreal and immediately began 
to do what they do best: form Christ in the young through 
Catholic education. Brebeuf, which has been associated 
with the Brothers since 1984, was the site of the celebrations 
for the Brothers' Canadian Centenary on Sunday, October 3. 

Brothers from Toronto, the USA, and Ireland were joined by 
family, friends, alumni, past colleagues and current staff. The 
day began with a Mass in the Chapel following the official 
welcome by Br. Francis Schafer, Provincial. The Mass was 
celebrated by Fr. W. Rye S.J., Fr. L. Altilia S.J., and Fr. V. Quinn 
O.M.I. 

Following the Mass, all gathered in the Atrium for a 
celebratory luncheon and special presentations. Br. Martin 
Kenneally, the Congregation Leader, was in attendance 
and spoke of the challenge of engaging young people in 
their faith and the need for vocations. Br. Denis Claivaz, a 
native of Montreal, highlighted the order's history in Canada 
and its special charisma.

There was also considerable student involvement in the 
celebrations. A beautiful mural depicting the Brothers' history 
in Canada was unveiled after much toil and effort by Grade 
11 art students under Mrs. Cathy Pieroni. As a way to 
celebrate the Centenary, the Brothers have generously 
agreed to sponsor one student to attend the school's 
service trip to Ghana in 2011. The Student Council also 
marked the Centenary by creating a scholarship to enable 
a student in Ghana to attend high school. 

Brebeuf News 
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Alumni and Brebeuf staff Paul Adams '71 and John A. 
MacDonald '82 present the school with a statue of Our 
Lady to Br Spencer to mark the Presentation Brothers' 
Centenary in Canada.

GHANA SERVICE TRIP 2011
A group of Brebeuf students and staff  will travel to Ghana in 
March, 2011 to connect with our Presentation and Jesuit friends 
and perform volunteer work in schools and parishes.  Students 
will  earn a credit in Grade 12 Interdisciplinary Studies (IDC 
4U1). We hope this will become a biannual experience and 
contribute to the “men for others” ethos of our school. The staff 
contingent consists of several alumni including Michael Rogers 
'81, Michael Da Costa '92, Greg Rogers, '72 and Brother 
Henry Spencer, F.P.M. Any parents and friends who would like to 
advertize in the souvenir programme to help defray the costs 
for this experience, please contact Michael Da Costa '92 at 
michael.dacosta@tcdsb.org or 416 393 5508.

Back issues of The Relations are posted at www.brebeufalumni.org and highlight what is happening at Brebeuf today
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Greg Belton '76 was named by Her Majesty the Queen to 
the Royal Victorian Order (C.V.O) for his outstanding 
contributions to the Duke of Edinburgh Awards program. 

Marc Kielburger '94 was named to the Order of Canada, 
for all of his work in encouraging youth to volunteer and 
make a better world, through the ME To WE Foundation that 
Marc co-founded with his brother Craig Kielburger.

Edward Moroney '68 was been invested as a Knight of the 
Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre of Jerusalem (i.e., 
KHS) by the Pope. The Investiture in St. Michael's Cathedral 
took place on Sunday, October 3rd. Other alumni who have 
received this award include Mike Wren '75 and Gregory 
Belton '76.

Paul Adams '71 was recognized with the Alumni Spirit Award 
for his many contributions to Brebeuf and for his outstanding 
support of the alumni association. After many years 
teaching at Brebeuf, Paul transferred to St. Patrick's High 
School in January, 2010 to take up the post of Vice-Principal.

Alumni Honoured For Community Service

At the June, 2010 Graduation ceremonies, the following 
graduates (and new alumni) were recognized as winners of 
various awards and scholarships sponsored by the Brebeuf 
Alumni Association: 

· Peter Knopfel '81 Memorial Scholarship:
Luc Rinaldi '10 who also won the Jim Morris '77 
Memorial Prize in Journalism

· Robert Shannon '68 Memorial Bursary: 
Hernan Da  Saliva '10 and Ben Lacey '10

· Father St. Clair Monaghan Alumni Scholarship: 
Tim Keslick '10

· Michael Tomaszek '82 Memorial Music Award: 
Paul Poon ‘10

If your class is interested in hosting its own class reunion to 
celebrate a special milestone year (e.g. 5th, 10th, 15th, 
20th, 25 anniversary) then the Brebeuf Alumni Association 
can help you plan your event. 

Here is a brief checklist of how the Alumni Association can 
help you out, based on the success various graduating 
years have had planning their own reunions.    

1. The most successful reunions are those that are organized 
and lead by two-three key alumni from that graduating year.  

2. Plan ahead and let your classmates know where and 
when the event will be held (or better yet, send an email to 
your class soliciting input on date, location and format). 

3. If you wish to hold the event at Brebeuf, the Alumni 
Association can help you with obtaining the necessary 
permit. We can also suggest other venues that may better 
suit your needs, such as local pubs, restaurants or banquet 
halls.

4. Decide on the format that best suits your needs : some 
years such as the class of '82 hold an informal Christmas 
luncheon downtown each year; others such as the class of 
86 organized a pub night for their 20th anniversary year.

5. Getting the word out : the Alumni Association can provide 
you with email lists and mailing addresses for your year as 
well as help you promote this event through the alumni 
website, Facebook and other media. 

If you would like further information on how to plan a reunion 
for your graduating class, please contact either
 Frank MacGrath '82 fmacgrath@gtigolf.com or 
Michael Da Costa '92 michael.dacosta@rogers.com     

Alumni Reunions

Several Brebeuf Alumni were honoured during 2010 for their community service including the following:

All alumni are invited to the annual Jesuit Provincial's 
Dinner on April 13, 2011 at Le Parc. Among the Jesuits to 
be honoured for their fifty years of service to the Society 
of Jesus are former Brebeuf teachers Archbishop 
Terrence T. Prendergast, S.J. and Fr. Joseph G. Schner, 
S.J. Please contact the Jesuit Development Office at 
416-481-9154 or  jdo@jesuits.ca



2010 marked the retirement of two of Brebeuf's longest serving staff members. On Sunday, February 7th the Brebeuf community 
gathered at the school for a special Mass and luncheon honouring Michael Daoust '67, Brebeuf's “iron man”. After more than 
forty years of service to Brebeuf as a student, teacher, coach and Math Department head, Mike retired in January, 2010. After 
becoming the first alumnus to return to Brebeuf to teach, Mike left 211 Steeles Avenue East having served under every Brebeuf 
principal and vice-principal and having spent more hours at Brebeuf than any other person. 

Appropriately, Mike's retirement party brought together various generations of Brebeufians, including several of the original 
founding staff members and early school leaders such as Neil Gazeley, Tom Sullivan, Jim Barry, Peter Lee, Don Clattenburg, Hollie 
Doyle, Jim Hill and Joe Will. Other former staff who attended included Ailix Will, Fr. Rye, Mike Pautler '76, Joe Younder, Jacques 
Carron, Alexandra Stefaniw, Frank Bazzocchi, Joe Brisbois, Greg Rogers '72, Dan DiRocco and Shirley Gasparet. A very special 
guest was legendary Brebeuf teacher Fr.  Don Beaudois, S.J. who honoured Mike with words of tribute at the podium. Mike was 
also recognized by his Math department colleagues, the Brebeuf student council, the Toronto Catholic District School Board and 
by his alumni colleagues on staff, most of whom were taught by Mike during their student days at Brebeuf. The Brebeuf Alumni 
Association presented Mike with a plaque recognizing this very special “man for others” for his tremendous contributions to 
Brebeuf.   
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Brebeuf Honours Daoust & Butash Retirements 

On behalf of all of the alumni of Brebeuf College School, our heartfelt thanks and best 
wishes to two of Brebeuf's greatest teachers, Michael Daoust '67 and Tom Butash. 

On Sunday, June 27th the Brebeuf Community gathered to extend best wishes to Tom Butash, head of the music department, 
on the occasion of his retirement after 31 years of service to Brebeuf. Originally from Scranton, Pa. Tom joined the Brebeuf staff in 
1979 and quickly become involved in the school's renowned music program, helping lead the Senior and Junior Bands, 
the Dixie 6 and BC Jazz on various international music trips over the past thirty years. Tom was recognized in tribute by many of his  
current and former colleagues and students. Among the many gifts and honours Tom received that day, two deserve special 
mention: the Tom Butash Award has been created by Brebeuf to recognize student excellence in music. In addition, the Brebeuf 
Alumni Association has invested Tom as an 'honorary alumnus” and Tom reports to the alumni that he is very much looking 
forward to seeing all of his fellow 'alumni' at the next reunion.

Bob Lato '68 with fellow alumnus and former  
math colleague Mike Daoust '67

Greg Rogers '72 and Mike Rogers '81 
welcome former Principal Fr. Winston Rye, S.J. 

back to Brebeuf

FR. Don Beaudois, S.J. addresses the 
Daoust retirement gathering

Top Left:
Tom Butash hard at work in 
music class.

Bottom Left:
Tom Butash leading the Brebeuf 
concert band at Minkler 
Auditoroum circa 1982”.

Right: 
A still-youthful Tom Butash 
reflects on 31 years at Brebeuf.
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Family of Current & Former Staff 
and Alumni 

· Leon Argamasilla-Bacardi, father of 
Leon '84

· Nick Barbetta, father of Nick '68, 
Peter '70, and Tim '71

· Stephen Berry, father of Michael '82

· Peter Brisbois, brother of former 
Principal Joe Brisbois

· Ernesto and Florina Di Pede, parents 
of Gino '68

· William Black, father of David '75

· Peter Irish, brother of Mark '71, 
Paul '72 and brother in law of 
Greg Rogers '72

· Laura Kenny, mother of Adrian '99, 
Nicholas '04,Trevor '06 and 
Peter '09

· Warren Leonard, father of 
Greg '70, Edward '74, and Jeff '76

· Private Kevin McKay, son of 
Fred '74, was killed in action in 
Afghanistan

· Rosena Costa Martins, mother of 
Sandra D'Souza (staff) and 
grandmother of  Gerson '98 and 
Ryan '07

· John Gerald McKendry, father of 
Michael '85 

· Anne Pawlus, sister of Brother Henry 
Spencer

· Patricia Sweeney, mother of Terry 76

· V.J. Vigneux, was the first chairman 
of the Lay Advisory Board to the 
Jesuits in 1963, and father of alumni 
Paul '70, Mark '74 and Brian '80

· Emmanual Amoah, brother of 
Isaac '07

· Neil MacDonald, nephew of former 
Principal Fr. J. Winston Rye. S.J.

· Maria Santo, mother of 
Tony Santo (staff)

· Mary Anne Shanahan, mother of 
former VP John Shanahan

· Cyril Spencer, brother of 
Bro Henry Spencer

In Memoriam 
Please remember the following members of the Brebeuf community who passed away in 2010. 

Alumni

· Don Bernardo '70

· David Brohman '72, brother of Robert '82

· Gabriel Lee '01

John Melchiori '73 died on December 9th after a recent diagnosis of cancer. 
John leaves behind his daughter Stella and a son, Matt. John's wife Margie died a 
few years ago after a prlonged battle with cancer. John's brother Steve '77 is also 
a Brebeuf grad. John was a great man, a wonderful artist and one of Brebeuf's 
basketball greats from the early 1970's. A celebration of John's life is being 
planned for the new year. Those who wish to be included in the celebration are 
asked to email jimted@rogers.com. In lieu of flowers the family request donations 
to The Geneva Centre for Autism, www.autism.net. 

(Editor's note : Thanks to Kieran Mulroy '77 for submitting this information)



Warren Au ' 05 graduated from the Richard Ivey School of 
Business and is now a supply-chain analyst with Sears in 
Toronto.

George A. Babits '86 is a lawyer in Toronto and partner in 
the firm of BABITS, WAPPEL & TOOME.

Thomas Babits '87 Is the Head, Primary Years at Upper 
Canada College in Toronto.

Michael Barrack '73 is a litigator with Thornton Grout 
Finnigan in Toronto. Recognized as one of the leading 500 
lawyers in Canada by the Lexpert American Lawyer Guide, 
Michael received his B.Comm from U of T in 1977 and his 
LL.B at Osgoode in 1980.   He has served as President of the 
Advocates Society, a founding director of Pro Bono Law 
Ontario and a member of the Supreme Court Institute.

Jonathan Boetto ' 00 just received his Masters of Science in 
Molecular Genetics at U of T. 

Daniel Capozzi '93 teaches Grade 8 at St. Edward's 
Catholic School.

Marc Caruso ’92 is an Athletics Program Director for the York 
Catholic District School Board.

Mike Caruso ’85 is a partner at Macleod Dixon LLP.

Rob Caruso ’89 is teaching at Saint Theresa of Lisieux High 
School in Richmond Hill.

Chris Chen '87 is a lawyer and Executive Compensation 
Consultant at Hay Group. He is happy to living back in the 
"416".

Daniel Chen '01 is a residential mortgage advisor with TD 
Canada Trust.

Jason Cheng '08 is a student at Schulich School of Business 
and President and founder of the Business Technology 
Management Association.

Paul J. Cortissoz '89 is the Executive Director, Learning & 
Development at Columbia University in New York.

Dr. Anthony D. Cristillo '88 is the Associate Director, Product 
Development at Advanced Bioscience Laboratories in 
Kensington, Maryland.

Paul Cutbush '86 is the Vice-President, Products at Swiss 
Reinsurance Company in Toronto. 

Ciro Deciantis '82 is a partner with Deloitte & Touche in 
Toronto.

Daniel Gouveia '99 and Valerio Sorgini '99 are both 
teaching at the newly opened Jean Vanier Catholic High 
School in Richmond Hill, joining another alumnus on staff, 
John Warecki '82. 

Bill Dempster '93 is a lawyer and the Director of Health & 
Pharma at Global Public Affairs in Ottawa.

Dr. Steve Erdle '77 is an Associate Professor in the Dept. of 
Psychology at Huron University College, University of Western 
Ontario.

David Feheley '87 is the Technical Director for the 
Canadian Opera Company at the Four Seasons Centre.

Rafael Ferri '74 lives in Vancouver where he is a freelance 
photographer and the owner of Match Studio.

Paul Foster '88 is a Financial Advisor at Manulife Securities in 
Toronto.

Kevin Foy '91 is the owner for Foy Ink Design and Promotion.

Gary Gannage '70 is the President & CEO of AMAPCEO, the 
Association of Management, Administrative & Professional 
Crown Employees of  Ontario. Gary served as President of 
the Brebeuf Alumni Association from 1982-1985.

Mike Kovacs '80 is Director, Cyclotron & PET Radiochemistry 
at Lawson Health Research Institute in London, ON.

Paul Landolt '84 Is the owner of Royal Computer Systems 
Limited. 

Dr. Evan Lopes '82 is a Psychologist at the Regional 
Treatment Centre in Abbotsford, BC with  Correctional 
Service Canada. 

Peter Macdonald '85 is General Counsel at LoanDepot in 
California.

John MacDonell '76 is a Program Manager with Xstrata 
Bechtel Alliance and is currently  living in Chile. 

Jeffrey Mok '03 is in Law School at NYU “putting to use some 
of the stuff I learned on the debating team and in Mr. Da 
Costa's law class.”

John Moore '81 is the Manager, Project Design at Ontario 
Power Generation.  

Brian J Murphy '78 is a Senior Principal Scientist, Hopewell 
Biology-Obesity Drug Discovery at Bristol-Myers Squibb in 
Princeton, New Jersey. 

Paul Oulahen '75 finished second in the recent municipal 
election as a TCDSB candidate in ward 5 in Toronto. 

    

  

Where Are They Now?
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Alumni Profile: 

John Hoddinott (Class of '80) obtained a D.Phil. in economics from the University of Oxford. He is now a Deputy Division 
Director at the International Food Policy Research Institute in Washington DC where he studies ways of reducing poverty and 
malnutrition in developing countries. This has taken him to western Kenya - where he spent six months living in a mud hut - 
Timbuktu in  Mali, and rural areas of Ethiopia, Guatemala, Yemen and Zimbabwe. He has been married to Jane for 24 
years. John and his two sons, Philip (15) and David (12), are the token Canadians on their respective hockey teams in 
Rockville Maryland where they currently live.



Dr. Paul J. Steiner, D.D.S.
Class of '77

Family Dentist

Telephone: (905) 841-3842
Facsimile: (905) 841-2392

258 Earl Stewart Drive
Aurora, Ontario

L4G 6V8

Where Are They Now?

Brian O'Byrne '68 is a partner with the law firm Fasken 
Martineau in Toronto. 

John Pollock '03 is an On Air Host / Producer at THE FIGHT 
NETWORK in Toronto. 

Bob Pritchard '69 is the owner, program director and host of 
the "Morning Show" at 103.5 FM in Saint John, NB. 

Chris Prouse '69 is retiring from the Department of 
Agriculture in PEI. Chris served in many roles including Fruit 
Crop Specialist for many years  where he played a 
significant role in the expansion of the blueberry industry in 
PEI. Chris also served as Provincial Apiarist and worked 
closely with local beekeepers.

John Qubti '98 is the Story Editor for the Sports Network.

Dr. Thomas Rice '70 is a Thoracic and Cardiovascular 
Surgeon at the Cleveland Clinic in Ohio.

Dr. James Rini '77 is a Professor of Molecular Genetics 
at U of T.

Paul Sabat '96 is President of Summit Wealth Advisory Group 
LLP in Toronto. 

Markus Thadaney '92 was married to Michelle Carmichael 
outside Savannah, Georgia in October. 
Brother Nick Thadaney '87 was best man and other alumni 
in attendance included: Chris Chen '87, John Foster '88, 
Mike Da Costa '92, Kevin Doyle '92, and 
Richard Chung '92. The newlyweds both work for Morgan 
Stanley in London, England. 

Herb To '89 is working in Sydney, Australia in Financial 
Services at CSC.

Angelo Virgilio '89 is an Investment Advisor and Financial 
Planner with RBC Dominion Securities Inc.

Brad Wheeler '86 is the Technology Transfer Manger at UBC. 

John C. Williams '86 is the Distribution Channel Manager at 
Avaya. 

Fabian Wills '92 is the Sales Manager in the New Car 
Division for BMW Autohaus.

Justin Wong '87 lives in Hong Kong and is a Finance Director 
at Ogilvy and Mather.
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We invite all alumni to send in news and notes on 
classmates and themselves. 
Please email those details to 
brebeufalumni@yahoo.com

* Jim Barry (Staff 1963-1996) and Helen Stynes 
(mother of two alumni) are on the fundraising 
committee for L’Arche Daybreak’s Capital 
Campaign to raise 1.5 million dollars. L’Arche 
Daybreak in Richmond Hill welcomes adults 
with intellectual disabilities and the assistants 
who care for them like family. 

If you wish to make a donation to this worthy cause, you can 
mail a cheque directly to:  Jim Barry, 384 Tyneview Lane, 
Richmond Hill, ON L4C 3Z7 905.884.9431.

The Alumni Association is actively recruiting new members of the 
Executive to help plan future alumni events and serve as year 
representatives. If you are interested in getting more actively 

involved in the Alumni Association, please contact 
Frank MacGrath '82 at fmacgrath@gtigolf.com or 

Michael Da Costa '92 at michael.dacosta@rogers.com 
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Floor Hockey: 
Any alumni interested in participating in the Alumni Floor 
Hockey tournament in February, 2011 should contact 
Michael Da Costa ’92 at michael.dacosta@rogers.com. We 
are searching for a convenor for this tournament. All 
volunteers are welcome!

Alumni Sports & Events
Golf Tournement:
The Horgan brothers (Pat '78, Phil '80, Greg '75 and bother-in-
law Jim Gratgmans) captured team honours at the 2010 
Alumni Golf Classic with a sparkling score of 57, just head of 
the Brebeuf staff team lead by Paul Adams '71 and Rosemary 
Lavery and the young guns from 2005 (Kieran Kennedy, Eric 
Tyndale, Andrew Healey & James Murdoch). 
Joe Domotor '80 took individual low gross honours with a 
round of '86, narrowly edging Peter Gillespie '85 who 
recorded an 89. Michael Koor '93 proved he was the best 
putter in alumni ranks, easily winning the putting contest. 
Please mark Thursday, July 14, 2011 at Sleepy Hollow Golf 
Club, 1 pm shotgun start, on your calendars for the next 
alumni golf classic.

Alumni Hockey Tournament:

Brebeuf Alumni Hockey 2010

Dennis Tobin '79

What a difference 30 years makes.

This year's tournament was held on the weekend of 
May 28-29th at Chesswood Arenas. At least two milestones 
were achieved.  The first milestone was reached when Team 
2005 became the third team in the 28 year history of the 
tournament to win three titles years in a row. Team 05 was lead 
by goalie captain Kieran Kennedy. They went unbeaten in the 
round robin against Team 89 lead by Andrea Palermo, Team 
08 lead by Anthony Ciccarelli, and Team 04-07 lead by 
co-captains Brent and Jamie Tobin, to face the only other 
unbeaten competitors-Team 80 lead by Greg Loffree. The 
Championship game was a repeat of last year's final and 
victory went to the patient youngsters. 

Another milestone was the retirement of Team 79. Team 79 is 
one of the other teams who had won the tournament a 
number of times including three times in a row back in the old 
days. Team 79 was known for its strong core, a number of 
whom were members of the storied Brebeuf Redmen junior 
team that won the TDCAA championship in 1977. Some 
players on Team 80 also played on that championship team 
including Blair McArthur and Phil Horgan. Survivors and die-
hards Dennis Tobin and Paul Fujiwara from Team 79 were 
drafted to play for Team 80. On its way to the championship, 
Team 80 defeated Team 04-07. The score was 6-3, 
demonstrating the advantage of an extra 30 years of practice.  

Next year's tournament will be in May 2011. 
Please check the website for pictures and updates 
www.brebeufalumnihockey .com or send an email to 
djtobin2@rogers.com.

2010 Alumni Floor Hockey Champs 

Team 2005 Threepeats as Champions!

Team 79-80 - Getting Older & Still Getting Better!
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Compliments of Aldo Di Filice '81, President, TLN



I wish to purchase a voluntary subscription to the Brebeuf Alumni Association forq $25
Enclosed is my cheque payable to the Brebeuf Alumni Association.
(contributions to the Brebeuf Alumni Association are not tax deductible)

I wish to support the Brebeuf Futures Foundation by donating: q $1000 q $500 q$200

q $100     q Other:

I wish to direct my donation to: q Brebeuf Technology Fund q Scholarships q Area of greatest need

All donations of $100 or more will be recognized on the Wall of Honour.

Please make your cheque payable to Toronto Catholic District School Board.  Tax receipts will be issued to the 
Donor shown below. Donations received after December 17, 2010 will receive a 2011 charitable tax receipt.

Please indicate graduation year so your contribution is counted towards your graduating class gift.

Name: Grad Year:

Mailing Address:

E-Mail:

Home Phone:                               Work Phone:

Name of donor to be recognized:
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• Gerard MacNeil, former staff

• Mike McWilliams '92

• Sandro Morassutti '92

• Brian O'Neil '92

• Ron Poplawski '83

• Mark Quigg '81 

• Richard Reddick '68

• George Stocker '83

• Thomas Stuart '68

• Paul Tan '96

• Nick Thadaney '87

• Scott Waithe '91

• Gregory Belton '76

• Chris Chong '07

• Michael Colligan '96

• Justin Dickie '92

• David Emig '84

• Jeff Fish '86

• Joseph Geiser '74

• Renvel Gonsalves '97

• Claudio Gorrizan '79 

• Peter Guennel '80

• Matthew Halpin '77

• Mr. Losier

• George Macri '69

Brebeuf Futures Foundation
The Brebeuf Futures Foundation gratefully acknowledges the continued financial support of many alumni and friends of Brebeuf. 

We would like to recognize the following alumni for their contributions in 2009 and 2010:

If you would like to make a contribution, please fill out the pledge card below.

Thank you for supporting Brebeuf College School ~ 211 Steeles Ave East, Toronto, Ontario  M2M 3Y6

Alumni can purchase Brebeuf logoed merchandise online at www.cafepress.ca/brebeufalumni
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